June 26, 2018

Dear Pastor and Church,

Greetings in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ!

We would like to share the good news and success from our last
Vacation Bible School and Youth Rally that was held last month of May
2018.

Five souls of the parents and ten teenagers just got saved on VBS
graduation day and another 20 souls of teenagers were saved on our Youth
Rally.

As our partners in the ministry, this is our prayer above all. That we
may continue to do service and gain more souls for the glory of God and
Christ Jesus in the future. We truly appreciate your prayers for us and the
financial support which really helps us keep moving.

To have a very good health and outpouring blessings to your family
are our untiring prayers for you.

Pray for us always.

In Christ,

Jerry E. de Guzman




